Friends of Tanners Brook
Primary School
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The ‘Friends of Tanners Brook’ (FOTBPS) are excited to bring to you our first ever

‘Christmas Wreath Competition’.

To get everyone in the Christmas spirit we’d like to invite you to create a festive DIY
Christmas Wreath.

How festive will your wreath be? Glitter, ribbons, baubles, anything goes!

Here are some amazing ideas to give you a little inspiration but please be as creative as you
like.

There will be a prize awarded to those with the most festive and creative wreaths across the
school. Plus, you'll get to take your wreath home and use it as a decoration for Christmas.

Please bring your wreath into school by Tuesday 12th December along with a £1 entry fee.

All funds raised as part of this competition will be put towards either school supplies /
equipment or future events for the children. Money can be handed to your childs class
teacher on the day. Don'’t forget to add you name and class on the back too.

We can’t wait to see all of your wonderful creations.



